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Head of Ombudsman’s NPM group made a presentation at the OSCE seminar 
Head of Azerbaijani Ombudsman’s NPM group Vugar Marramov attended the seminar “International Standards on Treatment of the Suspected and Accused in Detention Places” held by OSCE Baku Office for the staff of Ganja City Police Office and the Investigative Isolator No 2 as a national expert. 
V. Maharramov made a presentation on “The main Directions of he Azerbaijani Ombudsman’s Activity: Legislation and the Practice”. He focused on the activity of the Commissioner in this regard.  He also focused on the recommendations of NPM with regard to persons in detention places. 
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